
ACADEMIC POLICY EXCEPTIONS FOR SPRING 2020 
 
 
Policy Exceptions 
 
Pass / No Credit 
Grade Replacement 

PASS / NO CREDIT  

Due to the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic, the Faculty Executive Committee 
has voted to create an exception to the UNC Charlotte grading policy for Spring 
2020.  This change gives students the option to request Pass/No Credit grades 
to replace standard letter grades for any or all of their Spring 2020 courses after 
the completion of the semester. Students should continue to be active in 
classes and complete all course requirements through the remainder of the 
semester. 

Faculty will provide letter grades for semester-long work as usual at the end of 
the semester. Students have the option to replace standard letter grades for 
their Spring 2020 courses with Pass/No Credit (for undergraduates) or 
Pass/Unsatisfactory (for graduate students). No Credit (N) is not an option in 
the graduate grading scale. 

To replace a grade, students must use the P/N or P/U grading election option in 
Banner Self Service available through My UNC Charlotte. Students should not 
send grading petitions to their advisor. 

Students who wish to replace a letter grade will need to make this election in 
Banner Self Service by June 1, 2020.  The details of the Pass/No Credit 
accommodation in the Exceptions to the Grading Policy for Spring 2020 may be 
viewed here. 

For more information and Q+A, click here. 

GRADE REPLACEMENT  

The next policy will start here… 


